
F.D. Scott 
 

Hello Department of Ecology,

I'm concerned about the developer's disinterest in working with the Skyway/Westhill community
and I don't think this development is well suited for our area as it is currently proposed.

Some of the questions I hope you can answer are:

Is the Department of Ecology open to cleaning toxic sites in the Skyway/Westhill community even
if there's no immediate intent to build?

Can the Department of Ecology provide a list of the safest options to remove toxins in our area
(with or without the current developer)?

Is it possible that Ecology can fund a community survey to confirm if the community wants the
proposed development?


